
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2022 9:39:07 PM

First name: Kevin

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it may concern,

 

I am writing in objection to the proposed Holland Lake Lodge expansion.  The proposal was very deceptive

because it mislead people to think that the number of people staying at the proposed lodge, on average, was not

more than currently stay, on average. However, upon closer inspection the average number of people that would

regularly stay would be tripled, almost even quadrupled if the lodge was filled to capacity.  I find it very hard to

believe that increasing the number of people in that small area would not have a significant impact on the

surrounding wildlife and ecosystem. 

Stop the expansion!  Keep Holland Lake and the surrounding areas as pure as possible! 

Sincerely,  Kevin Johnson 


